
 

 

GLOBAL RELATIONS, OPPORTUNITIES, AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT  

 

April 3, 2023 

 

ENGR. JOSHUA KEN J. POLICARPIO 

Assistant Vice President for Workforce Development 

Mabalacat City College 

Rizal St., Brgy. Dolores, Mabalacat City, Pampanga 

 

 

Dear Engr. Policarpio:  

 

In our pursuit of advancing Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and empowering our 

students, we are honored to invite you to serve as a Resource Speaker for our upcoming 

program, “YOUth Can Do It.” This event will take place on April 26, 2023, at Mabalacat City 

College and will focus on fostering active student engagement in addressing the SDGs through 

education, advocacy, and community involvement. 

 

As a dedicated advocate for the SDGs, we believe your insights and experiences would greatly 

inspire our students, helping them to better understand the role they can play in creating 

positive social change. Your participation would contribute significantly to the program’s goal 

of equipping students with the knowledge, skills, and motivation needed to advance 

sustainable development. 

 

The event will feature sessions on SDG initiatives, interactive discussions, and an open forum, 

in which we are confident your expertise will add tremendous value. 

 

Please let us know at your earliest convenience if you would be available for this engagement. 

Should you require further information, feel free to contact me at 0928-503-9623 or via email 

at linkages@mcc.edu.ph or kevin.peralta@mcc.edu.ph. 

 

Thank you very much for considering our invitation. We look forward to the opportunity to 

collaborate with you in inspiring our students to take an active role in building a sustainable 

future. 

 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

KEVIN AARON M. PERALTA 

Assistant Vice President for Linkages and International Affairs 
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